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A G A P E   H O U S E   O F   P R A Y E R 

C H R I S T I A N   C O M M U N I T Y   C H U R C H !!
February 21, 2012 !!
To Whom It May Concern: 

!
I am writing on behalf of Agape House of Prayer Christian Community Church.  

Agape House of Prayer is a non-denominational church at 309 N. Manchester, Anaheim, 

CA 92801.  Since 1999, Agape House of Prayer has been dedicated to helping at risk 

men, women and families in Anaheim and its surrounding communities.  Agape House of 

Prayer began in a home in 1996 helping men who were homeless and addicted to drugs 

and alcohol.  Since its inception Agape House of Prayer has helped hundreds of families 

regain their lives and become successful at home and members of the community.  At this 

time we are in need of a new roof for our children’s ministry. 

 Our Children’s Ministry houses over 100 at risk children and youth ages 2 months 

to 18 years old.  Many of these children come from single parent homes where poverty 

and hopelessness is a way of life.  Our mission is to bring hope and love to these children 

every week.  We provide mentoring, practical teachings and encouragement for these 

children. We also have a boy’s and girl’s program every Wednesday which encourages 

respect, stewardship and caring about their community.  Our motto is “never turn away a 

child.”  Our building for the children is currently in need of a new roof.  The current roof 

is over 15 years old and leaks in some areas.  It is 4 layers and needs to be replaced.   

 We are asking that you would consider replacing the existing roof.   In the past we 

have had to cancel classes due to rain.  Our hope is that we could have a building that 

would not endanger the children or cancel classes due to the roof.  On behalf of the 

church and the children thank you for taking into consideration our cause. 

Sincerely, 

Pastor Joaquin Garcia 



    
309 N. Manchester Anaheim, CA 92801 714-774-0015 joaquingarcia.agape@gmail.com 


